From: ktaylor71@mail.com

To: Rob Schommer

Subject: Planning Board

Date: Tuesday, May 17, 2022 11:37:29 AM
Hello Rob,

I hope all is well! T have an interest in the Planning Board seat and would like to be considered as an applicant for
that seat.

Please use this email as my letter of interest.
Thanks in Advance,

Kaye Taylor

Sent using the mobile mail app

CAUTION: This email originated from outside The City of Bellbrook E-Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
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